
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Ben Mauldin' <bmauldin@centralmidlands.org>

Date: 6/5/2013 7:40:34 AM
Subject: RE: Waiver Request

Ben,

I need some more information on your waiver request. I have been instructing the COG”s and AAA's to review the 
client assessments, scores, and client selection to assure those served are at risk for Medicaid enrollment or nursing 
home placement. All I did with the PI was document the discussions of the past year. Someone with a -0- nutrition 
risk score does not fit either of the two categories. We cannot expend funds on a nutrition program serving seniors 
with no nutrition risk.

Thanks.

Tony

From: Ben Mauldin [mailto:bmauldin@centralmidlands.org]
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2013 9:42 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: Waiver Request

Good morning Tony,

Hope you had a nice weekend.

I'd like to request a three month waiver for the Policy Directive that is to be effective on June 1, 2013. I understand 
that the LG97c report has been fixed and enhanced and works well with the new assessment. I believe that this will 
give us adequate time to implement the new policy.

Thank you for your consideration.

Ben

Ben Mauldin
Interim Executive Director
Central Midlands Council of Governments
236 Stoneridge Drive
Columbia, SC 29210
(803) 744-5138 Phone
(803) 376-5394 Fax
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